
To whom it may concern; 
  
I live in Boorowa, the community consultation here by the developers has been appalling for the 
windfarms proposed for our area. I strongly oppose all windfarms in our close nit rural communities, 
which are being torn apart these developers. I reserve the right to provide additional information to the 
Committee. 
  
Regards 
  
Jeremy and Belinda HEWITT 
 


